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3. Actions Taken Since Last General RT Meeting 

● CD11 and 
Congressional 
District (33rd 
District) met with 
Dennis Roberts

● December 29th letter 
from RT to Dennis 
Roberts



4. Change of Status for SADDE8 

● In late September of 2017  the Roundtable 
Publicly Commented on SADDE8 procedures 
posted to the FAA's IFP Gateway during the 
open public comment period

● No formal response was given from the FAA, 
other than Culver City litigation related to 
Metroplex  prevented them from providing 
any detailed response

● FAA recently published the updated 
procedure with no response to the RT.  
Documents are listed as "Added 12-20-2017" 
with an "Effective Date" of "07 DEC 2017."

● FAA failed to respond during public comment 
period regarding the RT's questions

Link to IFP Gateway: https://www.faa.gov/air_traffic/flight_info/aeronav/procedures/application/?event=procedure.results&tab=ndbr&nasrId=LAX&startRow=51&orderBy=procedure&orderDirection=ASC#searchResultsTop



5. Elsewhere in SoCal Metroplex: Newport Beach

● "Newport Beach has reached a tentative 
settlement with the Federal Aviation 
Administration in the city's lawsuit over John 
Wayne Airport departure paths, the city 
announced Tuesday night. Flight paths will 
stay between the existing noise monitors on 
the ground and along Newport Bay, and the 
FAA will design and study a curved departure 
procedure intended to allow planes to follow 
the bends of Upper Newport Bay and avoid as 
many residential areas as possible. The new 
departure procedure is expected be in place 
within a few weeks."


